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	Education and Families
Mrs J Gardiner
Head Teacher
Stepps Primary School
10 Blenheim Avenue
Stepps 
G33 6FH

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk


Dear Parent/Carer
REGISTRATION OF INFANT BEGINNERS IN PRIMARY SCHOOL SESSION 2024/2025
Children who reach the age of 5 between 1st March 2024 and 28 February 2025 should be registered for school to start Primary 1 in August 2024.

If you wish to register your child at Stepps Primary and you live within the designated catchment area, you can visit the school at the times noted below to complete the registration process.

Monday 15th January 2024 between 9.30am - 10.30am
Tuesday 16th January 2024 between 9.30am – 10.30am
Wednesday 17th January 2024 between 3.30pm – 5.00pm
Thursday 18th January 2024 between 9.30am – 11.00am
Please ensure that you bring the following documents with you when you come to register your child as we will not be able to complete the registration process without them.

. Your Child’s birth certificate

. A current council tax bill in your name.
Choosing a school’s booklet can be downloaded for the Scottish Government website www.scotland.gov.uk/Publications/2010/11/10093528/0
Parents who wish to make an early entry request should contact their catchment area school for an application form or download from www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk and follow the links for Early Entry Requests.
Placing Requests

Please note, placing requests MUST BE COMPLETED ONLINE. Information on submitting a placing request can be obtained by visiting www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/placing-requests
Parents/carers who wish to defer entry for their child to Primary School and who wish to apply for an additional year of part time pre-school education should register their child for school and then complete the deferred entry application form which can be obtained from the school. Enquiries regarding Deferred Entry should be directed to the school in the first instance.
Further information regarding your catchment school can be obtained by visiting https://maps.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/public/inyourarea.

You can find out if your child is eligible for free school transport by using the following link 
https://maps.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/public/inyourarea.

If your child is eligible for free transport, please visit http:www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schoola-and-learning/school-transport/free-school-transport.

Send your enrolment forms to enquiries@stepps.n-lanark.sch.uk
Send your placing request form to ef.placingrequest@northlan.gov.uk
If you have any questions about the registration process, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Kind regards
Jennifer Gardiner

Head Teacher
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